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To whom it may concern, 

 

I am an Oscar winning animator who worked on TV shows and Films like "Pinocchio", 

and "Tiny Chef" which has been exhibited in the Portland Art museum and the 

airport. 

 

However, the instability of the film industry means I and other extremely talented film 

workers struggle to find work and suffer when the industry goes through turbulent 

times. A lot of work went to tax subsidized countries or regions, and I think HB3329 

will help keep the local industry sustainable and competitive by attracting more 

projects, talent and investment to Oregon.  

 

The film industry is what brings story to life, and story is what brings interest to the 

area. This would be a very good investment that brings a lot of hard to quntify returns 

to the area. 


